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5 April 2022      Term 1 - Week 11 

08/04/2022 PB Assembly – Easter Egg Raffle Drawn 

Term 2 
25/04/2022 ANZAC Day March – Coffs Harbour 

26/04/2022 SDD – Dental Van Arrives 

27/04/2022 OVLC Cross Country – First student day  

29/04/2022 School Athletics Carnival 

09/05/2022 OVLC Athletics Carnival 

10/05/2022 School Photos 

16/05/2022 Stewart House Envelopes to be 

returned  

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Giinagay; welcome to week 11. The end of term has come around very fast. I have a few messages to finish the term. 

School Reports and Attendance: Term 1 school reports will be sent home this Thursday. Accompanying the report, 

you will find a letter and attendance report for your child covering term 1, 2022. I encourage all parents to read this 

report and contact me early in term 2, if you would like to discuss strategies for attendance. Our AAA awards will 

also go home his week for students with attendance between 95-100%. This focus on attendance is in-line with the 

Premier’s targets to improve attendance for all students across NSW.  

New Crossing: With the weather and all processes going well, it is envisaged that school crossing will begin 

construction over the school break. We look forward to seeing this completed to assist us with keeping our students, 

staff, and parents safe when crossing the road outside the school. I continue to encourage everyone to adhere to the 

road rules and stop at the correct lines if there are children or adults waiting to cross. 

Late Arrivals: Now that parents can enter the school grounds, it is imperative that parents come to the office to sign 

their child into school and provide a reason. This also applies to collecting children early. I encourage parents to 

please attempt to make appointments outside school hours as partial absentee has just as big an impact as full day 

absentee. 

Great Debate: This is postponed until early next term. New arrangements will be sent out early in the term. 

Dental notes: If you still have your child’s Dental Forms at home and wish for your child to utilise this free service, 

please return forms this week in their envelope.   

PB Assembly and Easter Hat Parade: We have our fingers crossed that we do not receive any more rain this week so 

that our planned PB Assembly can go ahead at 9:40am on Friday followed by our Easter Hat Parade at approximately 

10:45am. Parents are invited, and we look forward to sharing this morning with you. Please QR code on arrival and 

continue to socially distance while in the school. 

ANZAC Day March: Thank you to parents who have returned notes indicating that your child will attend the Coffs 

Harbour ANZAC Day march on the Monday before school starts in term 2.  

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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OVLC Cross Country: The students return to school on the Wednesday where all students from 3-6 and any 8 year 

old’s in Year 2 will be attending the OVLC Cross Country. Please ensure notes are returned to school by Friday. Don’t 

forget to train over the holidays.  

School Athletics Carnival: The Friday of week 1 is our NGPS Athletics Carnival. Parents are invited and we encourage 

you to come along if you can. The P&C will need helpers on the day for the BBQ and baked goods will be appreciated.  

 

I would like to wish everyone a happy Easter and hope that everyone is able to spend some time with family and 

friends. Take care, rest up and we look forward to seeing everyone for Term 2. 

Have a great week, 

Yaari Yaarrang.  

Deanie Nicholls 

Principal 

 

Attendance Bear 

K – 92.8% 1- 96.6% 2- 88.2% 3 – 95% 4/5 – 92.8% 5/6 – 89.6% 

 

Congratulations to year 1, they were very excited to be receiving Bear for the last week of term. Please look in your 

child’s report folder for the Term 1 attendance letter and report that every child in the school is receiving.  
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What’s happening in Year 4/5 

 
Year 4/5 have had many projects on the go which are all wrapping up with the end of term fast approaching. They 

have been busy developing their genius hour focus question, experimented with materials changing state for Science, 

finalising their picture book collating all of our writing skills and preparing themselves for the upcoming sporting 

events (not to mention our secret assembly performance item, shhh). They have participated in whole school 

programs such as Harmony Day, Bullying No Way day, and a STEM maths challenge day. We have  worked very hard 

all term in all subject areas and have definitely earned our break next week. 

 
. 
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Class Awards 

 
K Details of Award 1 Details of Award 

Aston M Being focused and ready to learn. Vianna W Being a focused and engaged 
learner in writing tasks. 

Lewis S Being focused and ready to learn. 

 
Maddi C Confidently sharing her ideas with 

her peers. 

 

2 Details of Award 3 Details of Award 

Sienna M Her efforts during Lexia. 
Coco A Working collaboratively during 3-6 

math rotation. 

Hendrix B His focus during spelling. 
Bridget B Challenging herself and working 

with 3 digit numbers. 

  
Cash A Developing his confidence at 

swimming in Term 1. 

 

4/5 Details of Award 5/6 Details of Award 

Brianna H 
Continuing your learning at home 
to create your picture book. 

Akira A Being a kind and caring student.  

Isabella D 
Striving for accuracy in your picture 
book story. 

Sam.C His efforts in swimming this term.  

Rush K 
Striving for accuracy in your picture 
book story. 

Max.A  His great work in reading groups.  

 
 

RFF Details of Award RFF Details of Award 

Daniel H Developing confidence in the 
pool over Term 1. 

Lara L Using a collection of items to make 
equal groups. 

Vinnie H Showing resilience during 
literacy groups. 

  

 

PBL Area  Name Details of Award PBL Area Name Details of Award 

Respectful Jeddah Mc I listen Attentively Kind Maci B I support others 

Safe Lilly M I care for myself and 
others 

Responsible Bryce L I make positive choices 
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Talking to your child about traumatic news 

Given the current state of the world over the last few years, we have been witnesses to a daily barrage of news 

from around the world and closer to home, some of it being quite traumatic. 

Between the constant stream of information through news, social media, other kids and from adult 

conversations, your children are probably more aware of what’s going on than you realise. 

During times like this, your child might have many questions, feel confused and scared. As their dad and father 

figure, it's your role to try your best to provide clarification, context, and safety.  

  

Top tips to talk about it with your child 

1. Be aware of their viewpoint and provide context. Young children can have difficulty with time, space, and 

perspective. They may see something on the news and think it is happening right outside their home, right 

now.  

2. Check in on what they have seen or heard. Ask them what they are hearing or seeing? How are you feeling 

about this? Talk about their concerns. 

3. Reassure them they are safe. The information you give them should focus on letting them know they are 

safe. “We are/will be safe because …”. If they still have concerns, let them know you are there to talk about it, 

at any time.  

  

Read more tips  

 

 

Dad joke of the week 

"What do you get when you cross a snowman and a vampire? Frost bite." 

 

https://send.hellostarfish.com/t/r-l-tyatijt-otlcltudt-h/
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Canteen Roster 

 

Day Date Helper 1  Helper 2 

Tuesday 26th April Staff Development Day  No Canteen 

Tuesday 3rd May Chrissie R Julie Crawford 

Tuesday 10th May Sarah Mc Holly Bennett 

Tuesday 17th May Sarah Mc Catriona Slade 

Tuesday 24th May Chrissie R Daniella Jakob 

Tuesday 31st May Sarah Mc Kara Galvin 

Tuesday 7th June Chrissie R Nicolle Fielding 

Tuesday 14th June Sarah Mc Kath Armstrong 

Tuesday 21st June Chrissie R Catriona Slade 

Tuesday 28th June 

 Fun Food Tuesday       

Chrissie R Sarah Mc 

 
We are very excited to be able to say our canteen will be operating Term 2!! 

We will endeavour to have a roster prepared for Term, 3 by mid Term 2. 

If you are rostered on a date that doesn’t suit, please ensure you swap a day with someone or contact Sarah, 
Chrissie, or the school office.  There are people available to do a day here and there if needed. 

The last canteen day of each term will be a ‘Fun Food Tuesday’ a note will come home from school with order form. 

  

Nana Glen Public School 

P&C Newsletter 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

Nana Glen Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised. 

Advertisements will run for a maximum of five weeks unless prior arrangement with the school. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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Find Your Song Music School 
 
A brand new music school has opened on the Coffs Coast offering private voice and beginner 
piano/keyboard lessons to children and adults. Limited places are available and will be filled on a first 
come basis. Lessons start at $30 for 30 minutes. 
 
Find Your Song Children's Choir 

Do you love to sing? 

Are you aged between 8 and 14 years? 

This brand new community children's choir starts on Wednesday 16th March at 'Your Church', Loaders 
Lane, Coffs Harbour from 3.30-4.30pm. Cost is $5 per student, per week. Please register by texting the 
child's name, age, parent/guardian name and contact number to 0448539015. 
 
Find Your Song Youth Choir 

Expressions of interest are being sought for youths aged 15-18 years who love to sing and would like to 
form a Youth Choir. 
 
 
For more information or to register your interest for private lessons or choirs, contact Louise Wilson on 
04480539015. 
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